
Administration: 
•  Budget:  The Board approved the budget on December 19, 2016. We are now waiting for the 
audit to be completed. Additionally, I have added to this report a special report on libraries and 
tax capture.
•  State Aid:  Completed the State Aid Report.
•  Branch visits:  In order to provide the best service to the branches, the Administrative Team, 
consisting of John Rucker, Kimberly Feltner, and myself have begun a more thoughtful schedule for 
reaching out to the branches. The first Wednesday of the month, Kimberly will visit them; the second 
Wednesday of the month, John will visit them; the third Wednesday of the month, I will visit them; 
the branch managers all meet after the staff meeting on the Monday after the staff meeting.
•  Circulation is down but attendance at programs is up. This emphasizes the importance of family 
library programs, as well as the role of the library as a community center. Foot traffic for these types 
of events and resources is higher than ever in many public libraries. 

Meetings: 
I attended the following meetings: 

• Altrusa meeting: Main speaker on library services to teens
• Toured Tibbits Opera House with Executive Director
• Met with Kiwanis to discuss plans for 2017, mainly concerning literacy and how they can help
• BDL Personnel Committee
• BDL Building Committee
• Quincy Library Board
• Algansee Library Board
• Branch County Commissioners
• Kinderhook Township meeting

Building: 
• Robin Cline replaced the stairway carpet.
• There will be a BDL Building Committee meeting on Monday, January 16, at 4:00 PM to discuss
Coldwater Branch building concerns and priorities of repairs.
• The guttering at the Quincy Branch has been completed and is quite stunning with the shiny
copper drainpipes. The crew is not finished with the rest of the repairs.
• The wheelchair ramp at Algansee needs to be raised. There was a gigantic pool of water at the
entrance of the ramp. The ramp was paid for out of Capital Funds and was installed after the
Board approved the purchase on November 20, 2006.

Programs: 
• Sat in on Storytime with Linda Dull. If you ever find yourself having a hard day, take some time
out to attend one of these—there is nothing like little children having fun while they are
learning to brighten your day! Linda does a great job with these little ones—keeping them
interested, moving, and entertained.

As it is in many other organizations, December in the library world is typically slow. This gives us a great 
opportunity to catch up and clean up. On the personal side, my daughter was in town for several days, 
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therefore, I took off for that, and then, I successfully caught the cold of which my husband has been 
trying to get rid and was down a few days when it turned into a sinus infection. 

Submitted by Linda Lyshol 



Tweet

Please take a moment to contact Governor Snyder and thank him for supporting libraries.

To contact the governor today, go to http://cqrcengage.com/alami/action and click the "Take Action" button.
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